
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 6/24/2025 

 

Title: Approval of Crossroads Business Park Lighting for $73,237.12 with We Energies.  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the quote of $73,237.12 from We Energies to install 

lighting in the Crossroads Business Park. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: 
Given that this is a commercial development, Village staff believes street lighting is important.  

Therefore, the following quote was provided by We Energies to install 15 wood poles with LED 

light fixtures spaced at 170-180 feet.   

 

The monthly cost of the lights is estimated at $144.30 per month or $1,731.60 per year.  The 

lighting installation of $73,237.12 would come from TID 2 and the monthly costs will be 

budgeted in 2026 and beyond in the Public Works budget.   

 

Budget Impacts: $73,237.12- TID 2.  

 

Attachments: Email from We Energies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


